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TO: Director of Records & Reporting 
FROM: Richard Sadenwater 
RE : Don Pedro & Knight Island Sewer Project. 
DATE: 9-11-02 

Sirs, 

1 am writing this letter of concern regarding the proposed 
sewer project certificate application recently submitted to 
your office by Island Environmental Utility Inc. As a 
permanent full time resident of Don Pedro Island, I must 
object to the way this application was presented with no 
explanation to t h e  residents that will be directly 
affected. 

The full implications of the project have not been 
presented to the residents of the Islands involved. The 
timing of the mailing of the notice was done when only 10 
to 15% of the families are in residence on the islands. 

The notice d i d  not include cost implications involved with 
a project of this magnitude. Residents a re  not aware of the 
true costs of hook up, plumbing costs,  and the cos t  of 
removing decommissioned septic tank systems. They also were 
not informed that hook up will be mandatory in accordance 
with Florida law. 

Therefore, I respectfully request that any action on this 
certificate application be delayed until proper 
notification of the residents is accomplished. The majority 
of residents will return in l a t e  October. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Richard Sadenwater 
150 Kettle Harbor Ur. 
Don Pedro Island, FL. 
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--- CC: Martin S. F r i e d " ,  Esq. 
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